
 

 

JOBLINK   

We will begin in person classes Monday, July 6
th

. 

 

Here’s what we are doing to keep all of us safe: 

1. The JobLink facility has been and will be sanitized continually. 

2. We are keeping student numbers low in order to successfully maintain social distancing. 

3. All students, teachers and staff will wear face coverings. 

4. All students, teachers and staff will take their temperatures at the start of the day/class. 

5. Students, teachers and staff will wash their hands or use hand sanitizer immediately 

upon entering our buildings. 

6. Teachers and students will fill out a short questionnaire before the first day of class. 

7. Anyone who does not feel well should stay home. 

8. Registration for classes will only be online at www.bkjoblink.org or by phone - 399-

8135/6. (Summer classes starting in July: Appliance Repair, Woodshop, Yoga over Zoom, 

Lawn Equipment Repair, Build a Guitar, Social Security over Zoom, Container Gardening 

and Sandcast Birdbath. Call 399-8134 about other catalog classes. )  

 

Students must cooperate with the following practices, so that we can continue to provide 

classes safely: 

1. Please register for classes, but do not attend in-person classes on a day you are not 

feeling well. 

2. Wear a face covering while in our facility. 

3. Sanitize your hands as soon as you enter a building. 

4. Register for classes by phone or online. 

5. Remain in your classroom as much as is possible (bathrooms will, of course, be open). 

6. Keep a safe 6 feet away from others. 

7. Allow a JobLink staff member to take your temperature before attending a class. Return 

home or see if doctor you have a temperature at or above 100.4°. 

 

WHEN WE ALL FOLLOW THE GUIDELINES, WE AS A COMMUNITY ARE SAFER!                                                              

IT TAKES ALL OF US TO MAKE AN EFFORT TO STAY HEALTHY.                                                                  

WE APPRECIATE YOUR PARTICIPATION AND YOUR COOPERATION! 


